
Important Update on COVID-19 Health 

Measures 

Dear Valued Members, 

We hope this message finds you and your loved ones safe and healthy. As we continue to 

navigate the challenges posed by COVID-19, we want to keep you informed about the health 

measures we have implemented at our fitness center. 

Current Health Measures: 

• Enhanced cleaning and sanitization procedures throughout the facility. 

• Mandatory face coverings in all common areas. 

• Social distancing guidelines enforced during classes and equipment use. 

• Temperature checks upon entry to the facility. 

• Restricted access to certain areas to reduce crowding. 

Member Responsibilities: 

• Please stay home if you are feeling unwell or have been in contact with someone 

confirmed to have COVID-19. 

• Wash hands frequently and use hand sanitizer stations provided. 

• Follow all posted guidelines and instructions from our staff. 

We appreciate your cooperation and understanding as we work together to maintain a safe 

environment for everyone. Your health and safety remain our top priority. 

Thank you for being a part of our fitness community. 

Sincerely, 

The Management Team 


